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Wednesday 10th July 2024 

Dereham Church of England Junior Academy – Summer School! 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

We are very pleased to announce that this year we will be able to run one day of Summer School for our new Year 3 

children. This will take place on Friday 30th August 2024. 

The summer school day is another really brilliant opportunity for your child(ren) to become more familiar with and 

explore the school without other children from Years 4, 5 and 6 onsite. Over the past couple of years, parents really 

seem to have valued this opportunity for their children.  

This day is not compulsory but we are really hopeful that lots of you take up this opportunity as we really know that 

it makes a big difference to the children and aids their transition into our school! 

To register your child: 

Please fill in the registration boxes on the Summer School part of our Website or email your name, your child’s 

name and two emergency contacts for this day to office@derehamjunior.dneat.org or alternatively, call and leave 

the same information as a message on 01362 693876 (option 2). 

Summer school will run from 9:15 am – 3:15 pm. 

Children need to: 

 Come in their own clothes  

 Bring a packed lunch and water bottle (the kitchen is not open for meals on this day) 

 Bring a snack if they wish  

 Be dropped off and collected via the front gate by an adult at the above times 

As I mentioned in my previous letter, we have a dedicated section of our website given over to Year 2 transition 

information. To locate this, go to the homepage and click on the ‘Y2 Transition’ tab on the left hand side. This section 

includes copies of letters that have been sent out to you through to the infant schools as well as a question box that 

sends an email straight to my inbox with your question, so feel free to use that if you have worries or concerns. 

We really do want to ensure as smooth a transition to our school for your children as possible so please don’t 

hesitate to ask! 

With very best wishes, 

 
Mrs Groves 
Year 3 Leader 
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